From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 3/10/2024 8:10:34 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
03/10/2024

MRS carla wheeler
298 lower plateau road RD
bilgola plateau NSW

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5/ 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

The proposed development T Careel Head road is inappropriate. The location for a child care
facility with the added traffic that brings to a bbusy intersection is reckless. The addition of a
Dan Murpheys at that location is also not needed. Our local communities want to support
local people and local businesses. Planning an eyesore of a building Mars the laid back feel
of the Northern Beaches which is why tourists like to visit. Why do we want to create
something that is so modern and urban ...like anywhere Australia. Council definitely needs to
consider the impact of demolishing several local favorite eateries in favor of one large
corporate entity that already exists in several easy to reach locations.





